
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
I knew I couldn’t leave without a 
final farewell! This month has 
been just incredible in terms of 
great learning experiences, high 
standards and a real sense of  
enjoyment in the school. We 
have dressed up, thrown  
coloured powder at each other, 
laughed, danced at discos, sung 
songs and have seen our first 
class assembly! 
This newsletter is to celebrate 
all the things we have done this 
month alone and to say thank 
you. Thank you to  the  
wonderful, hardworking staff; 
the supportive and positive 

Governors; to you who have 
always embraced new ideas 
and most importantly a thank 
you to the most exceptional 
children who are filled with a 
zest for learning! You should all 
be very proud of Avanti Court 
children. 
Hare Krishna and Goodbye. 
Mrs Whincop 

DATES FOR MARCH 2015 

31.3.15 Parent Consultations . 
1.4.15   Parent Consultations . 
2.4.15   School closes at   
 1.30pm. 
20.4.15 Children return to 
 school. 

   NEWSLETTER        APRIL 2015 

OUR THREE PILLARS– OUR THREE PRINCIPLES 

         EXCELLENCE   EDUCATIONAL EXCELLENCE 

         VIRTUE              CHARACTER FORMATION 

         DEVOTION        SPIRITUAL INSIGHT 

 

VISIT OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE TO REMIND YOUR-
SELVES OF OUR THREE GUIDING PRINCIPLES. 

 

http://www.avanti.org.uk/avanticourt/sub_section.php?
section=37&sub=67 

 

AVANTI COURT PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Excellence   Virtue   Devotion 

COMIC RELIEF DAY 

Well done everybody. 
We raised £280 for  

Comic Relief! 

MRS WALTERS 

Mrs Walters is ready to 
start the new term at 

Avanti Court! 

WORLD BOOK DAY      BRILLIANT WRITING YEAR 3 ASSEMBLY SHAKESPEARE AND LORD CHAITANYA WEEKS 

PARENTS IN SCHOOL 

Our thanks to all the parents who 
give up their time to support our 
children at the school. 

ACTIVITIES DURING THE SPRING BREAK 

POSTCARDS FOR THE SCHOOL. 
Whatever you are doing with the children during the  
holidays, or wherever you go, please could we ask you 
to buy a postcard and send it to the school.  
 

The children can write a little message or draw a picture 
on the postcard. This is not only a great learning           
experience for the children, but it will be put on display in 
school to show how learning takes place everywhere! 
 

Museum visits, holidays abroad or in the UK, a trip to 
central London….anything...please send a postcard. 
 

There also are a host of activities available in Redbridge 
for your children to take part in during the holidays. The 
link below will take you to a really useful page: 
http://www2.redbridge.gov.uk/cms/leisure_and_libraries/
leisure_and_culture/things_to_do/childrens_activities/
calendar_of_events.aspx
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DATES FOR 2015 

Spring Term 2015 

5h January.— 2nd April 
HALF TERM 

16th-20th February 

Summer Term 2015 

20th April-24th July 

HALF TERM 

25th-29th May 

School closed on 25th 
May for Bank Holiday 

Autumn Term 2015 

Wed. 2nd September– 
Friday 18th December 
Please note that the 
Autumn Term dates are 
provisional. 

 

EVERY PICTURE 
TELLS A STORY! 

YEAR 3 –SCIENCE MUSEUM 

YEAR 2 –LORD CHAITANYA ASSEMBLY EGGS HATCHING INTO CHICKS IN RECEPTION 

STAFF—HAPPY HOLI! 
MASQUERADE DISCO 

THE NEW ALTAR 

     OUR ART WORK AT THE KING GEORGES 
 HOSPITAL,  ANTENATAL UNTI  
 OPENING CEREMONY. 

            COMIC RELIEF DAY 

Y2-VALENTINES PARK 

OUR EASTER EGG HUNT AROUND THE SCHOOL!! 

       Y1 –CARDS AND CAKE     SAINSBURYS GOODIES! 


